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As you are fully aware due to the
current Covid-19 (Coronavirus)
outbreak, the Council have suspended
all physical Synagogue events and
activities until further notice. For those
of you who want some religious contact,
the Movement for Reform Judaism (MRJ)
have launched RJ:TV. As from Monday
23 March 2020, RJ:TV will provide a
range of interactive programming that
you are invited to join — from daily
prayer services and adult learning
sessions to fun for all ages and casual
catch-ups. More details can be found on
page 4 of our newsletter.

The Council are continuing working to
support members though telephone
contact, however, if you do need any
financial assistance, help with food, etc.,
please contact any of the people listed
below who will be able to advise you. At
this time, I would like to thank all the
Council for their tremendous help during
this challenging time.

Obviously, this year's Communal Seder
has been cancelled, but if you need
provisions for Pesach, as first night
Seder is Wednesday 8 April 2020, again
please contact any of those people listed
below. I understand that a limited
supply of Kosher for Passover products
are available at Waitrose in Willerby and
at Sainsburys in Hessle.

I do appreciate that many of our
members are staying at home or self-
isolating and, as a guidance, there are
some NHS guidelines and advice for
staying at home. These can be found on

SYNAGOGUE CLOSURE

Due to the current Covid-19
(Coronavirus) outbreak, the Council
have suspended all physical Synagogue
events and activities until further
notice.

For those of you who want some
religious contact, the Movement for
Reform Judaism (MRJ) have launched
RI:TV.

As from Monday 23 March 2020, RJ:TV
will provide a range of interactive
programming that you are invited to
join - from daily prayer services and
adult learning sessions to fun for all
ages and casual catch-ups.

More details can be found at:
https://www.reformjudaism.org.uk/rjtv-

online-community-from-reform-
judaism/

Ne've Shalom Synagogue is
committed to educating the wider
community about Judaism.

Each year over hundreds of pupils,
students and adults come to learn some
basic knowledge about Judaism. As part
of the visit, they are shown Jewish
artifacts and are taught about the
traditions and rituals concerning our
faith. We receive many compliments
regarding the service that we offer and
the schools and other institutions
appear to enjoy the time spent this
way.

Many groups return every year, so it is
proving to be a popular event in the
curriculum. We cater for all age groups
from Primary to Secondary to Higher
Education, adapting the programme to
suit.

Although there is no charge, as all the
guides are willing volunteers, we are
always grateful for a discretionary
donation to cover the costs of running
the Synagogue.

For further information or to book a
visit please contact us on (01482)
658312 or at
hullreform@isa.karoo.co.uk
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